
 

Friday 31 January 2020 

Congratulations to our netball team who took the silver medal at the recent all-island netball championships.  The 

team of Y5 and Y6 pupils have been superbly coached by our dedicated staff – thank you for your efforts and well 

done on the outcome.  You have all proved to be a credit to the school! 

We have welcomed some special visitors into school this week who do tremendous work for us in the community 

– a dentist and a vet.  The children had a very exciting and informative experience and we now have some 

aspiring dentists and vets in our midst.  Thank you for giving up your time to come in and work with us! 

I had a very encouraging meeting this week about enhancing our science provision.  As part of our curriculum 

development we would like to incorporate as much of our unique context as possible.  The Environment Centre 

just outside camp is onboard with our future plans and this has been gratefully supported by JSHU. 

Finally, SGC training took place today and we welcomed some new members.  It was a good opportunity consider 

the role of the SGC, share the Strategic Improvement Plan and discuss the future direction of the school.  Thank 

you all for giving your time to support – the future looks very positive. 

 

Have a great weekend. 

Ben Turner 

Headmaster 
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